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ST. PAUL’S CHURCH  �

Corner of Bow and Arrow Streets�

St. Paul’s Parish Center�

29 Mount Auburn Street�

Cambridge, Massachuse�s 02138�

�

(617) 491�8400�

FAX (617) 354�7092�

www.stpaulsharvardsquare.org�

�

Rev. William T. Kelly, S.T.D.�

Pastor and Senior Chaplain�

frkellystpaulparish@gmail.com �

�

Rev. Patrick J. Fiorillo�

 Parochial Vicar and �

Undergraduate Chaplain�

harvardpriest@gmail.com �

�

Rev. George S. Salzmann, O.S.F.S.�

 Graduate Chaplain�

gsalzmann@gmail.com�

�

Deacon Tim O’Donnell �

Director of Parish Ministries�

timodonnell@post.harvard.edu �

�

Seminarian Intern:� Mr. Joseph Ferme�

�

 ~~�

�

�

HARVARD CATHOLIC CENTER�

(617) 868�6585�

www.harvardcatholic.org�

�

�

ST. PAUL’S CHOIR SCHOOL�

 (617) 868�8658 �

saintpaulschoirschool.us�

     

 

                  

SACRAMENTS�

 Baptism �

    Please inquire at the parish office�

Penance & Reconciliation�

Saturday  3:00 PM � 4:30 PM Upper Church �

 Or by appointment�

Eucharist �

See Mass schedule above�

Marriage �

Couples planning to marry in the Church should make an �

appointment to see one of the priests as far in advance as �

possible (at least six months) �

Confirmation �

Celebrated annually, contact the parish office for info�

Holy Orders �

If you feel called to consider a vocation to priesthood or �

diaconate, speak to a priest or call the �

Vocations Office at (617) 746�5939�

 Anointing of the Sick�

  Please contact a priest  �

�

SAINT PAUL’S PARISH�

HARVARD SQUARE�

�

EST. 1875 

Nineteenth Sunday of Ordinary Time�

August 8, 2021�

�

Mass for the Lordʹs Day  �

Saturday Vigil 5:00 PM�

Sunday: 7:30 AM, 9:30 AM, 11:00 AM�

St. Paul’s Church�

Daily Mass�

Monday � Friday 12:l0 PM �

Saturday � 9:00 AM  �

St. Paul’s Church�

Vespers�

Tuesday and Wednesday � 6:30 PM �

(Parish Center Chapel)�

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament�

Every Friday 11:00 AM until noon in the Church �

Stay Connected!�

Subscribe, like & follow  

our�YouTube�and�Facebook�pages��

“St. Paul’s Harvard Square”�



Saint Paul Church�  Cambridge, Massachuse�s �
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Rev. William T. Kelly, S.T.D., PASTOR�

Rev. Patrick J. Fiorillo, PAROCHIAL VICAR�

Deacon Tim O’Donnell, DIRECTOR OF MINISTRIES�

%modonnell@post.harvard.edu �

Ms. Anneliese Amburn, RCIA COORDINATOR�

rciastpaulcambridge@gmail.com �

Ms. Marianne Deramo, CONFIRMATION COORDINATOR�

mdconfirma%on29@gmail.com �

Mr. Thomas Hogan, DIRECTOR OF FINANCE AND OPERATIONS�

thogan@stpaulparish.org �

      Mrs. Nancy Nicolaou, ADMINISTRATIVE COORDINATOR�

nnicol@stpaulparish.org �

Ms. Kris%n Tucker DIRECTOR OF FAITH FORMATION K�8�

ktucker@stpaulparish.org �

Mr. James Kennerley, DIRECTOR OF MUSIC�

jkennerley@saintpaulschoirschool.us�

Mr. Maks Adach, ASSISTANT DIRECTOR OF MUSIC�

�

madach@saintpaulslschoirschool.us�
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Rev. William T. Kelly, S.T.D., SENIOR CHAPLAIN�

Rev. Patrick J. Fiorillo, UNDERGRADUATE CHAPLAIN�

Rev. George S. Salzmann, O.S.F.S., GRADUATE CHAPLAIN�

Mr. Doug Zack, DIRECTOR OF ADVANCEMENT�

Mr. Nicolas Quesada, Marke%ng and Media Director�
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Rev. William T. Kelly, S.T.D., PASTOR�

Dr. Thomas Haferd, HEAD OF SCHOOL�

Mr. James Kennerley,  DIRECTOR OF MUSIC�

Mr. Maks Adach, ASSISTANT DIRECTOR OF MUSIC�

�

Mrs. Dianne Flaherty, ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT�

Mr. Patrick Moran, DIRECTOR OF ADMISSIONS�

pmoran@saintpaulschioirschool.us�

Mr. Blake Chen, ORGAN SCHOLAR �
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The parish is always ready to receive adults into the  �

process of preparation for baptism or reception into Full �

Communion with the Roman Catholic Church.  Please  e�

mail rciastpaulcambridge@gmail.com for information.�

  �
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Non�perishable food donations may be left in the church 

foyer whenever there is a Mass (Monday�Friday 12:10pm; �

Saturday 9:00am, regular Sunday schedule.) The food �

pantry is open Saturdays from 10:00am to 12:00pm.�

�
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Free parking at the Cowperthwaite Garage is available by 

permit only for those a,ending Mass on weekends only. 

Contact the Parish office for a parking applica.on. �

�
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To register, please visit the parish web site, 

www.stpaulsharvardsquare.org.�

LITURGICAL CALENDAR�

�

Saturday, August 7�

5:00pm  St. Vincent de Paul Society at St. Paul's and all 

those whom they care for�

�

Sunday, August 8�

Nineteenth Sunday of Ordinary Time�

7:30am  Parishioners who are ill or suffering �

from any affliction �

9:30am Memorial: Patricia Garlock�

11:00am For the People of St. Paul’s Parish�

�

Monday, August 9 �

Saint Teresa Benedicta of the Cross�

12:10pm  Memorial: Anthony and Janina Rudzki�

�

Tuesday, August 10 Saint Lawrence�

12:10pm  Memorial: Josef and Maria Adach�

�

Wednesday, August 11 Saint Clare�

 12:10pm  Memorial: Nicholas Gale�

�

Thursday, August 12 Saint Jane Frances de Chantal�

12:10pm  Memorial: Cornelius Vickers �

�

Friday, August 13 Saint Pontian and �

Saint Hippolytus�

12:10pm Choir School Fund Intention�

�

Saturday, August 14�

9:00am  Memorial: Maura Linehan �

5:00pm  Healing of all vic.ms and survivors of abuse�

�

Sunday, August 15�

The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary�

�

SACRAMENT OF THE ANOINTING �

OF THE SICK �

Please contact parish staff by e�mail �

for assistance. �

�

�

�

�

�

ADORATION OF THE�

BLESSED SACRAMENT�

11:00am to Noon on Fridays in the Church.�

�



NINETEENTH SUNDAY OF ORDINDARY TIME�

Dear Friends,�

�

I want to thank Frs. George, Patrick and our seminarian intern Joe Ferme for taking the lead on the bulle.n le,ers these 

past weeks!  It is good for us all to hear from many voices, and it gave me more opportunity to relax with family and 

friends during some vaca.on days.�

�

August is a tricky month.  There are s.ll many days of summer ahead, but the reality of September looms on the horizon!  

With that, we have many, many planning mee.ngs in place in the upcoming weeks for the parish, the Harvard Catholic 

Center, and our beloved Choir School.  We know there are exci.ng .mes ahead, and we look forward to each one of you 

being part of our life here as we con.nue to grow in our knowledge and love of Jesus.�

�

I want to thank you for your warm welcome to Fr. Michael last week, who was visi.ng us from Uganda. Thanks, too, for 

your generosity to his Mission Appeal.  If you did not have the chance to do so, you can s.ll mail or drop off a dona.on at 

the parish office and we will add it to our giB to his archdiocese.�

�

The repair work in the Harvard Catholic Center and parish offices aBer the April flood is moving along. (Not as quickly as 

your impa.ent pastor would like, but we are making headway!)  My plan is that we can have an open house in September 

to celebrate its comple.on.  Again, my thanks to the staff for working so diligently even with all our offices turned upside 

down, backwards and inside out.�

�

Thanks to those who have contributed to the upda.ng of the church sound system and the improvements to the media 

set up in the Bishop Boles Conference Room.  I know that the hardware is mostly in place and tweaking and readjustments 

will be done over the next weeks. If you’d like to support this project, we’d be grateful.�

�

I am very aware that the Delta variant of the Covid virus has begum to make an impact in many places.  We are keeping a 

close watch on things and will con.nue to follow the direc.ves that develop.  You are encouraged to do what keeps you 

healthy and feeling safe, and we will do our best to accommodate that.�

�

For next weekend, there are two things of note.  First, we have the somewhat rare opportunity to celebrate the Solemnity 

of the Assump.on on a Sunday.  And second, we will be saying farewell to our wonderful seminarian intern Joe Ferme. Joe 

will have a few weeks with his family in New York before heading back to studies in Rome.  He will be ordained a deacon 

at St. Peter’s Basilica at the end of September.  It has been a real joy to have him here with us, if even for such a short 

.me.  Please pray for Joe and con.nue to pray for voca.ons to the priesthood, diaconate, and religious life, especially 

here in the Archdiocese of Boston.�

�

God bless, �

Fr. Kelly  �

BECOMING CATHOLIC (RCIA)�

Are you or someone you know interested in becoming 

Catholic?�  We are looking forward to another year of our 

popular RCIA program (that is, Rite of Chris.an Ini.a.on 

for Adults), which consists of college students, grad stu-

dents, and adults of all ages.� The program meets on Satur-

day evenings,�beginning mid�September.�  For more infor-

ma.on and to schedule a preliminary interview, please call 

our main office, 617.491.8400 or contact Anneliese Am-

burn at rciastpaulcambridge@gmail.com.�

�

SAVE THE DATES!�

Sunday, October 3, & Sunday, October 31�

3:00 PM DiGiovanni Hall�

Our beloved former Pastor, the na.onally acclaimed�

Rev. J. Bryan Hehir�

"Social Jus�ce, from the Parish to the Na�on"�

Sponsored by the Social Jus.ce Commi,ee, c/o Mercedes 

Evans & the Commi,ee on Contemporary �

Spiritual�&�Public �

Concerns Ques.ons? �

Contact the CSPC Commi,ee at�

AnotherBackupForJerome@gmail.com�



�

�

�

�

�

FOOD PANTRY�

Earlier this year, the food pantry was so well�stocked that 

the dona.ons barely fit on the shelves. Looking at the 

shelves now, the story is quite different. We desperately 

need rice, canisters of oats, peanut bu,er, jelly, cereal, 

coffee, crackers, granola bars, tuna, and mayonnaise. The 

only items that we have plenty of are canned beans, 

canned vegetables, and soup. If you are interested in 

shopping for the food pantry (reimbursement provided), 

please contact Tara Lauriat at tll7997@yahoo.com.�

�

PROTECTING GOD’S CHILDREN�

Reminder that all volunteers must complete a Protec%ng 

God’s Children VIRTUS program. You may do so by visi%ng�

www.virtusonline.org.��

�

MONDAY PRAYER GROUP�

The group meets on Mondays, starting at 1:00pm, by 

telephone. For dial�in instructions contact Bill Wendell 

(realestatecafe@gmail.com�

�

BADALIYA & PEACE ISLANDS FAITH �

SHARING �

St. Paul’s Badaliya Gatherings meets 3:00pm�4:30pm re-

motely on the third Sunday of every month. Call (781) 

395�4391 if you would like to receive the Zoom link. �

�

MASS INTENTIONS AT ST. PAUL’S�

Mass Inten.ons for daily and weekend Masses are being 

accepted.  Masses may be offered to remember those 

who have died, for those who are ill, as well as in thanks-

giving for a birthday, anniversary or for a special inten-

.on.  Please contact the Parish Office during the week for 

details and to reserve a par�cular Mass.�

�

SANCTUARY LAMP�

The Sanctuary Lamp, which burns for eight days and 

nights at the tabernacle, symbolizes the presence of 

Christ and marks the boundaries of holy space in the 

Church.  If you are interested in learning how to donate 

a Sanctuary Lamp, contact Nancy at (617) 491�8400 ext. 

303.�

�

�

CHECK OUT WHAT’S HAPPENING  �

AT ST. PAUL’S�

PARISH SUPPORT AND FINANCES�

In light of the present situa.on, please consider joining �

electronic giving at the parish:�

�

Online Giving�

Account may be set up for a one��me dona�on, �

con�nuous giving, or for an anonymous �

one��me dona�on�

h,ps://app.securegive.com/StPaulParish/dashboard�

Or  SecureGive App on your mobile device�

�

Text Giving�

�� Text “weekly” and dona.on amount �

       (“weekly 10”) to (617) 401�9400 �

�� For first .me donor, follow reply link to �

        create account and confirm transac.on�

�� For return donor, reply “Y” to confirm transac.on �

�

Kiosk Giving �

Swipe your credit card in the ves.bule�

If you have envelopes, please mail them to the parish.�

If you do not have either, please consider puVng�

money aside and when Masses resume you can easily 

make your dona.on.�

�

As always, thank you to past and �

 present benefactors.�

AUGUST 8, 2021�

LITURGICAL MINISTERS: COME AND SERVE!�

As we return to full liturgical celebra.ons, we invite those 

who have served in the past as well as new volunteers �

to join us Liturgical Ministers: Come and Serve!�

We are looking for Lectors, Altar Servers (both young peo-

ple and adults), and Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Com-

munion (EMHC). Past and new volunteers, please contact 

Judy Beatrice at judybeatrice1@comcast.net.  We also 

need Greeters and Ushers for Invi�ng, Well�Ordered, and 

Reverent Worship. Our Masses during the COVID re-

stric.ons have been strengthened by the dedicated ser-

vice of so many ushers, greeters, and cleaners. Thank you 

all! If you have been helping us already, please consider 

con.nuing your service in one or both of these roles.  We 

also welcome new volunteers. �

�

Contact Deacon Tim at �modonnel@post.harvard.edu or 

(617) 897�1148. We will provide training for new volun-

teers and a “refresher” for others to introduce current 

prac.ces. Scheduling is tailored to your availability, please 

consider serving even if you oBen have other weekend 

commitments or are away part of the year. �



HARVARD CATHOLIC CENTER�STUDENT NEWS�

GRAD STUDENTS, POST DOCS &�

YOUNG PROFESSIONALS (GS&YP)�

�

PLEASE VISIT HARVARDCATHOLIC.ORG�

 FOR UP TO DATE INFORMATION�

�

Masses for all schools are �

suspended at this �me. �

�

5:00 PM SUNDAY MASS �

Will resume on Sunday, August 29.�

�

�

HARVARD CATHOLIC CENTER �

YOUTUBE CHANNELAND PODCASTS�

Subscribe to the Harvard Catholic Center’s YouTube  Chan-

nel “Harvard Catholic Center”  and check out Fr. George’s 

ongoing video series.  Also, listen to Fr. Patrick’s  new �

podcast series,  “The Harvard Catholic,” which can be 

found on the bo,om of the HCC homepage and all �

podcast listening apps. �

YOUNG COUPLES & NEW FAMILIES�

HarvardCatholicYCNF@gmail.com for ques.ons�

�

ENGLISH AS A SECOND LANGUAGE�

If you are interested in learning or helping teach English as 

a second language please reach out to Ma, Silas�

(msilas3@gmail.com). �

�

VERBUM DEI��

GRAD PRAYER AND SCRIPTURE GROUP�

Sundays from 11:00 AM � 12:00 PM�

Now that the weather is nice again, Verbum Dei has gone 

back to being outdoors. Every Sunday from 11:00am�

12:30pm, we meet in Riverbend Park, right by the John W. 

Weeks Footbridge. Here's a link to the Google Maps pin...�

h,p://bit.ly/HCCVBDbytheriver  On rainy days, we con.n-

ue to meet over Zoom at the following link: �

h,p://bit.ly/hccvbdzoom  Note that both of these links 

are case�sensi.ve. �

Ben Schlanger benjamin.p.schlanger@gmail.com)��

Xander Nu,le (anu,le@mgh.harvard.edu) �

�

GRADUATE STUDENTS (GS) AND YOUNG�

PROFESSIONALS (YP) SMALL GROUPS:�

ST. PAUL’S (ZOOMED) OUTSIDE THE WALLS!�

To sign�up and indicate your preferences for the small 

groups (such as loca.on, mee.ng frequency, availability, 

and�desired group ac.vi.es), please fill out the following 

Google form:�h,ps://forms.gle/pnB7pTJnLUbfNi7L9.�

Coordinators: Nicole,e Bardele 

(nbardele@g.harvard.edu) and�Aileen Devlin 

(aileendevlin@gmail.com)�

COURTYARD GATHERING WITH DINNER �

Thursday, September 3 at St. Paul's Parish�

6:00pm: Adora.on in Main Church and �

Confession also available �

7:00pm: Outdoor Dinner Gathering in Parish Courtyard�

 �

Come join the graduate student, postdoc, and young �

professional community at St. Paul's for our renowned 

monthly dinners on the first Thursday of each month! 

Adora.on starts at 6:00pm in the main church 

(Confession also available) followed by dinner outside in 

the courtyard star.ng at 7:00pm. Depending on your 

availability, please feel free to come for all or part of the 

evening!�

Sign up to stay�

updated for all of 

our events.�

ʺREVELING IN GODʹS CREATIONʺ HIKE�

Saturday, August 14th � 9:00am � 2:00pm�

The whole GS&YP community is invited for a local hike at 

Middlesex Fells Reserva.on sponsored by the Women's 

Group. We will begin the day with Mass at St. Paul's at 

9:00am and depart at 10:00am. Please RSVP by Thursday, 

August 12th and on the day of the hike please bring water 

and a packed lunch. We will return to St. Paul's by 

2:00pm. Contact gyspwomensgroup@gmail.com �

�

BECOMING CATHOLIC (RCIA)�

Are you or someone you know interested in becoming 

Catholic?� We are looking forward to another year of our 

popular RCIA program (that is, Rite of Chris.an Ini.a.on 

for Adults), which consists of college students, grad �

students, and adults of all ages.� The program meets on 

Saturday evenings,�beginning mid�September.� For more 

informa.on and to schedule a preliminary interview, 

please call our main office, 617.491.8400 or contact �

Anneliese Amburn at rciastpaulcambridge@gmail.com.�



126 Inman St., Cambridge
Tel: 617.492.8210

Fax: 617.876.7390
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